

STATE OF FLORIDA

Office of the Governor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0001

www.flgov.com 850-488-7146 850-487-0801 fax

April 29, 2009

Mr. Brian Blackwell



Dear Mr. Blackwell:

Thank you for contacting Governor Charlie Crist regarding a proclamation for Dandy-Walker Syndrome and Hydrocephalus Awareness Month.

Governor Crist appreciates you taking the time to make this request. Unfortunately, we are unable to grant this proclamation at this time. Please keep us in mind for future requests.

Again, thank you for contacting Governor Crist.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Smith

Director of External Affairs